
Swanton Novers Parish Council 
 

Update 
 
The District Councilor for our area, Steven Ward (Conservative) has resigned with effect from 
27/04/2016. We have been assured by the leader of the District Council, Cllr Tom Fitzpatrick that an 
election will be called to find a replacement. In the meantime, we will be assigned another councilor to 
look after our interests until a replacement is elected. 
 
Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Jeff Smallbones 
Parish Clerk 
01263 860163 
swantonnoversparishcouncil@gmail.com 
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